
Dear passengers! 

2023 5 December

Due to reconstruction works at Fergana International Airport, all flights to/from
Fergana are canceled from December 7, 2023 to January 31, 2024 year. Some flights
will be rescheduled on the following routes:
 
• Ferghana – Jeddah – Ferghana – to Namangan International Airport;
• All flights to the Russian Federation – to Tashkent International Airport.
 
For detailed information please visit www.uzairways.com or contact the airline's
contact center at +998 78 140 02 00.

https://www.uzairways.com/

